
The Pope County Sheriff’s Office says donations to any of the options listed below will go directly to 

Deputy Josh Owen’s family: 

 The Josh Owen Memorial Fund at Glenwood State Bank. Peter Nelson is the contact for this 

fund at 320-634-5111. 

 The Josh Owen Memorial Fund at Eagle Bank. Matt Daniels is the contact for this fund at 

320-634-4545. 

 The Law Enforcement Labor Services Benevolent Fund.  Donations can be made by check 

by mail at Law Enforcement Labor Services Benevolent Fund, Attention: Josh Owen 

Memorial, 2700 Freeway Boulevard, Suite 700, Brooklyn Center, MN 55430, by Internet at 

https://lels.org/benevolent-fund/ 

The sheriff's office says it has gotten reports of other places asking for donations for Owen that are 

scams or won't exclusively benefit the family. 

https://lels.org/benevolent-fund/

